
 

The development application at 109A CHURCH STREET LIDCOMBE 2141 was withdrawn on 

26/02/2024 . 

 

The details of this application are: 

  • NSW Planning Portal reference number: PAN-312764  

  • Consent authority’s reference number: DA2023/0130  

  • Site address: 109A CHURCH STREET LIDCOMBE 2141 

  • Applicant: James Cosgrove 

 

The application was withdrawn for the following reason: The applicant for the proposed 

development of the organics transfer station at 109a Church Street, Lidcombe has today 

withdrawn their development application given the recent refusal to further information 

requests in the review and assessment of development. In light of this, the applicant has 

withdrawn their application and is committed to revising and resubmitting the development 

application in the near future.  

 

The applicant remains fully committed to the pursuit of the project and are actively working 

to address concerns raised by the community and regulatory bodies. The development of 

key resource management infrastructure such as the proposed is vital to meeting the 

strategy and policy directions of State and Federal government. The proposed development 

remains a unique opportunity to provide a sustainable solution to the municipal and 

commercial (i.e. local businesses) organic waste management needs for the surrounding 

region and has been designed to a best practice standard for environmental compliance 

and impact management.  

 

While the decision to withdraw the current application was not taken lightly, we believe it is 

necessary to ensure that the project moves forward in a manner that aligns with the 

interests of all stakeholders. 

 

This application can be viewed from within the Completed tab within the NSW Planning 

Portal. 

 

  

This email has been automatically sent through the NSW Planning Portal. Please do not 

reply to this message. 

For more information or assistance, please visit the NSW Planning Portal and view our 

Frequently Asked Questions or Quick Reference Guides. Alternatively, you can call our help 

line on 1300 305 695. 
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